Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:33 AM

To: ‘Jim Brewer'

Subject: RE: Hearing regarding property at 1940 Fairmount Avenue

Good Morning Mr. Brewer,
| will make sure your email is attached to the record.

Sincerely, Marcia Moermond
Legislative Hearing Officer
Saint Paul City Council

From: Jim Brewer [mailto:brewjl@comcast.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 7:55 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Hearing regarding property at 1940 Fairmount Avenue

Ms. Moermond,

| recently sent you an e-mail message regarding the 1940 Fairmount property, and | would like to retract one statement
that | made in the message. My comment about the owner not shoveling her walk (item 5) isn’t really relevant to the
current issue of grounds maintenance, so it doesn’t need to be stated. A neighbor informed me that the owner does
occasionally shovel the sidewalk. Itis possible that | never noticed since we are out of town frequently during the
winter months. | hope this last minute change doesn’t inconvenience you.

Jim Brewer
1987 Goodrich Avenue



